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Man Shot to Death in St. Thomas as Territory Records
4th Homicide in January
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Scene of Homicide in Bolongo, St. Thomas on Sunday, Jan. 29, 2023.  By. EMMET
PREVOST/V.I. POLICE DEPARTMENT 

ST. THOMAS — A man was shot dead in St. Thomas Sunday night in Bolongo, the V.I. Police
Department has confirmed to the Consortium following an inquiry. 

According to the V.I.P.D., the 911 Emergency Center received notification of multiple shots fired
in Bolongo at 9:37 p.m., and law enforcement personnel were immediately dispatched to the area.

Upon their arrival, responding officers discovered one male victim who had suffered multiple
gunshot wounds about the body. Emergency Medical Technicians on the scene examined the
victim and determined there were no vital signs. 

https://viconsortium.com/vi-crime/virgin-islands-man-shot-to-death-in-st-thomas-as-territory-records-4th-homicide-in-january


The deceased was identified by next of kin as 31-year-old Chandler Heath, according to police.

Sunday night's homicide was the third in St. Thomas for the year and the fourth territory-wide. 

The V.I.P.D. is asking anyone with information about this incident to call 340-774-2211, or the
Major Crimes Unit at 340-714-5554/5555.  You may also send an anonymous tip to Crime
Stoppers USVI here.
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